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GEMMA ADAMS ENQUIRY -  POLICE CARRY OUT ANNIVERSARY CHECKS

Police officers carried out anniversary checks in the early hours of this morning (Wednesday 22"‘' 
November) one week after 25-year-old Gemma Adams went missing.

Officers spoke to around 110 people including pedestrians and motorists near to the BMW garage on the 
junction of West End Road and Handford Road, an area Gemma was last seen at around 1.15am on 
Wednesday 15* November and along Victoria Street near to the Freemasons Arms Public House where 
Gemma was dropped off at around 10pm on Tuesday 14* November.

Gemma, who comes from Blenheim Road in Ipswich, had gone into town that evening to work as a 
prostitute.

Detective Chief Inspector David Skevington who is overseeing the investigation into Gemma’s 
disappearance said: “We often find that when we carry out anniversary checks we speak to people who 
have been in the same area around the same time and date the previous week. We would like to thank 
everyone we stopped and spoke to for their assistance, especially if they were delayed from getting 
somewhere they needed to be.”

“The information we have received will now be looked at carefully to see if there is anything which can 
help us with this enquiry.”

Anyone who saw Gemma on the night she went missing or who has seen her since is asked to call the 
incident room on 01473 613538 or Crime stoppers on 0800 555 111.
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